
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/23/2013 3:46:55 PM
Subject: RE: Executive Budget and Transportation

Any word on this?
 
From: Mayer, Doug 

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 2:32 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: Executive Budget and Transportation
 
Thanks Josh. I need a breakdown of the bill we are actually signing. From what I understand there are three 
part to this deal that should be highlighted. The bonding, the Harrell tax transfer, and the 50 million for 
bridges this year, correct?
 
I need bullet points on all three points.
 
Thanks.
 
From: Baker, Josh 

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2013 12:42 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Soura, Christian; Mayer, Doug

Subject: Executive Budget and Transportation
 
Here is a write-up to supplement the signing statement that Christian sent you earlier.  Let us know if there are 
facts/figures that you would like on hand, so we can get DOT working on them soon.
 
Best,
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
803.734.5153 (office)
803.351.0981 (cell)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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